
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 1:38:34 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 10:01 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Christine Wan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I oppose to the price increase applied by Enbridge Gas Inc. to the Ontario Energy Board to raise its natural gas rates
effective January 1, 2019.

My key argument is that regular gas prices at the gas stations have dropped from the neighbourhood of $1.40 a year
ago to less than $1.00 per litre in recent weeks. I would think logically that Natural Gas should drop the price by
30% instead of price increase. As a residential consumer, it makes me think that the management needs to look at
the general economic climate of energy costs and set the strategy accordingly.

Thank you.

-- Attachment --
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